
(Dr. D. Frater Harris) 
(typewritten) 

Dear Harris, 

13, Norham Gardens, 
Oxford. c U s;..q 1-=t /1 O~. =t b 

April 12th. 1911 

Thank you so much. I visited the old church many years ago. I will put the 
photo in my edition of the physiology. It would be a nice thing to put up a new stone, 
or to recarve the old one. I should think the Physiological Society might have it done; 
it would be worth while bringing it up. 

With greetings to Mrs. Harris. 
Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 
(c.s.r. 


